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 Parents Consultation Meetings - Our parent consultation 
meetings will take place on Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 
22nd November between 3.15pm and 6pm. You are able 
to book via Scopay. If you do not have access to Scopay, 
please contact the office to request a link code for your 
child.  6B meetings will take place Monday 20th and 
Tuesday 21st. November 

Parent Governor Vacancies - Please take a look at the 
letter further down the newsletter regarding our 
need to recruit new parent governors. This letter was 
sent via email to parents this week, if you have any 
questions please feel free to contact us, or perhaps 
have a chat with our Chair of Governors Simon 
Richards at next weeks Parent Consultation Evenings . 

Children in need - Tomorrow is children in need day. 
Although we will NOT be holding a mufti day for this, we do 
invite children to wear spotty accessories if they would like. 
We are happy to take £1 donations to contribute to this 
wonderful cause. 

KS1 Performance - Year 1 and 2 are currently planning their Christmas 
Production called ‘Baaarmy Bethlehem’ which will take place on the 
afternoon and evening of Wednesday 13th December. A form will be sent 
home shortly to enable parents/carers to request 
tickets. Please note that due to space constraints 
only 2 tickets will be allocated per family  for either 
the afternoon OR evening performance. Additional 
spare tickets will be allocated on a need basis. 

Key Dates –2022/23 

 

Wed 22nd Nov - Mufti - Gift Donations 

Fri 24th Nov -  Yr 3 Dinosaur Isle Trip 

Fri 1st Dec -  Mufti - Choc Donations 

Fri 8th Dec -  Mufti - KS1 Filled Jars,  
  KS2 LEGO Jar Donations 

Thurs 7th Dec -  Christmas Dinner & 
  Christmas Jumper Day 

Weds 13th Dec -  KS1 Performances 

Fri 15th Dec -  Christmas Fair 

Mon 18th Dec -  Church Carol Service 

Tues 19th Dec -  Break up for Christmas 

Tues 2nd Jan -  Back to School 

School Meals 

School dinners are provided by 
Chartwells. The cost is £2.75 per day. 

The Autumn/Winter Menu  

W/C 20/11 Menu Week 1 

This week our under 9 girls played football against Greenmount. Even though the girls lost 
they showed great enthusiasm in the game and never gave up! Next week the girls play again 
against Ryde. Good luck girls!  

Next week is the end date for the Brighten your Bag competition. Please bring in any bag that 
your child has decorated to be seen in the dark and they could possibly win a new scooter!  

 

 

Christmas Lunch Day is Thurs 7th Dec - Please order Christmas Lunches via the 
order form sent home this week. Lunches need to be ordered by Friday 24th 
November.  

Next week’s Mufti Day will be on Weds 27th November and we are asking for 
donations of gifts for our ‘Secret Santa Stall’. Please send in good unused/
unwanted gifts for the children to buy  and wrap for their parents/carers 
durng the fair. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Attendance:  94.3% 

   Target:  96% 

 

 

This Week’s Attendance Stars are  

4A with 97.9% Attendance! 

Well done! 

School Attendance 
Class  This Week 

RA 91.9% 

RB 92.6% 

1A 95.9% 

1/2A 96.7% 

2A 90.7% 

3A 95.7% 

3B 91% 

4A 97.9% 

4B 96.1% 

5A 92.8% 

5B 94.5% 

6A 94.7% 

6B 94.3% 

Minutes Late - The number of late arrivals after the 
register closed this week has meant that 255 minutes of 
learning have been lost! Please remember school starts at 
8.40 promptly.  

School Start Times: 

Doors open at 8.30am and register is taken promptly 
at 8.40am. 

It is essential children are in time for registration and 
ready to start the day in a timely manner. 

 

 School ends at 3.10pm—please arrive promptly to collect. 

Please remember to call or email school on 563372 or admin@haylands.iow.sch.uk by 9.00am if your 
child is absent AND follow this up with a letter.  

If you email in this will count as your absence note so no need to follow up.  
Regular meetings are held with the Education and Inclusion Assistant who monitors attendance.  

If a letter is not received the absence will remain unauthorised. 

mailto:admin@haylands.iow.sch.uk


STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 


















